
 

 

 

From: Ted Schama 

Sent: 27 June 2023 08:13 

To: Elaine Quigley 

Subject: reference App 2023/1172/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Ms Quigley, 

I am a regular patron to Officina00 and think its one of the best things that has happened to the area 

in some time. 

The ground floor is activated from what was previously a closed space to the public. 

On that note, the redevelopment was designed to not only welcome people to the ground floor 

restaurant but also the terrace to the side. 

This together with the adjoining pocket park will liven up Chitty Street in a way in which this 

generation has never benefited from. 

In fact, at the moment, Chitty is not as welcoming as it could be and dining on the terrace will 

certainly add greatly to the local environment. 

I do hope you look favourably on their application and see all the merits as mentioned above. 

With thanks 

best 

Ted schama 

  
 

TED SCHAMA
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